
Upcoming transition of the Vermont Supplemental Retirement Plans 

Effective February 1, 2018, the following Vermont supplemental retirement plans are 

transferring their recordkeeping services to a new provider, Prudential Retirement®: 

• State 457 Deferred Compensation Plan 

• State Defined Contribution Plan 

• Single Deposit Investment Account Plan 

We are currently in the black out period, during this period your account records are being 

reconciled and moved to Prudential. At this time, you cannot make changes to your account, but 

you will be able to access your account with Prudential on February 12, 2018. 

On-Site Retirement Planning Guidance 

Upcoming Meeting Opportunities 

A team of Prudential retirement counselors will be available in Vermont to address your 

questions regarding the transition and to provide information on enhanced tools and services 

that will be available. Please consult the schedule below for upcoming meetings close to you: 

Informational Sessions – Mark your Calendar 

Day/Date Time Location 
 

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 7:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Montpelier 
Pavilion Building Auditorium 
109 State St.  

Wednesday, January 31, 2018 8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Waterbury  
WSOC Fox Conference Center, Cherry A 
280 State Drive 

Thursday, February 1, 2018 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Rutland 
Asa Bloomer Building 
88 Merchants Row 
266 State Conference Room, 2nd Floor 

Thursday, February 8, 2018 7:45 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. Burlington 
Vermont Department of Health 
Zampieri Building 
108 Cherry Street, Room 2B 

*Please be aware you may need to present a photo idea to access these locations.  

Questions about the Transition? 

Additional information about this transition is available at, vermont.retirepru.com, or call the 

Vermont Transition Toll-Free Line at 877-RET-VERM (877-738-8376). Prudential 

representatives are available weekdays, from 8 a.m. to 9 p.m. ET, to answer all your transition-

related questions.  

 

 

 



 

 


